
                                  

RAVENNA ARMY AMMUNITION PLANT 
RESTORATION ADVISORY BOARD 

1438 STATE ROUTE 534 SW 
NEWTON FALLS, OH  44444 

 
 
 
 
 

May 4, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear RAB Members, 
 
 The next scheduled meeting of the Former Ravenna Army Ammunition Plant 
(RVAAP) Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) will be on Wednesday, June 3, 2015.  The 
meeting will take place at the Newton Falls Community Center, 52 East Quarry Street, 
Newton Falls, Ohio 44444 and begin at 6:00PM.   

Meeting topics will include:  
 Discussion of No Further Action Proposed Plans under the MMRP 
 Brief Update of Completed Restoration Activities 
 
If you have any questions or are unable to attend please contact Ms. Rebecca Haney at 
(330) 872-8010 or rebecca.haney@vistasciences.com.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

   
 
 
 
Rebecca Haney, RVAAP RAB Administrator 

1438 State Route 534 SW, Newton Falls, Ohio 44444 
Phone: 330-358-8010          Fax: 330-872-8011 

mailto:rebecca.haney@vistasciences.com

